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• The National Honor Society induction ceremony will be Oct. 

18th at 6:00 pm in the high school library. 
 

• The Homecoming week was a huge success! Everything from 
the hallways, assemblies, parage, game, and the dance was 
full of fun and school spirit! The student council along with their 
advisor Allen Rosenberger did an excellent job.  Congrats to 
Abbigail England for being voted the 2023 Homecoming 
Queen. This year’s theme was Holidays. 
 

• Special thanks to Officer Bill Rolllins.    He came in on two 
separate weekends to clean up the courtyard.  The upper 
classmen have been eating lunch out there for the last few 
weeks and are enjoying the fresh air.  
 
 

• The Freshman, Sophomores, and Juniors will begin taking the 
PSAT test on Thursday Oct. 12th.  The results will help our 
teachers identify strengths and weaknesses to help plan 
specific interventions.  This year the test will be all digital.  

 
• Our first parent/teacher conferences will be on Oct. 17th from 

11:30-2:30 and 3:00-6:00pm.   
 
 

 
 

 


